BruControl Info

From: newvirus@kaspersky.com

Sent: Friday, December 8, 2017 2:05 PM

To: .@brucontrol.com

Subject: RE: Anti-virus Lab replies to your request [VD3][FILE:2][LN:en] [KLAN-7300926142]
Hello,

Sorry, it was a false detection. It will be fixed.
Thank you for your help.

Sincerely yours,
Igor Loshchakov, Malware Analyst, Kaspersky Lab

39A/3 Leningradskoe Shosse, Moscow, 125212, Russia Tel./Fax: + 7 (495) 797 8700 http://www.kaspersky.com
https://securelist.com

From:-@brucontrol.com

Sent: 12/8/2017 6:27:00 PM

To: newvirus@kaspersky.com

Subject: Anti-virus Lab replies to your request [VD3][FILE:2][LN:en]

LANG: [LN:en]

email: [-@brucontrol.com]





